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OiL. CONSERVATION COMMISSION
P. O. BOX 871

SANTA FE, NEW MEXICO

April 14, 1953

Mr. R. W, Evans
P. O. Box 481
Palm Beach, Florida

Dear Sir:

This will acknowledge receipt of your card dated April 11,
1953, wherein you inquire about activity in SW San Miguel
County, :

Please be advised that two exporatory wells were drilled

{n this area during 1952 by Newton R. Roberts of Denver,
Colorado. The first well, McCune No. 1 on NWNE, Sec. 22,
1IN-13E, was spudded on June 15, 1952, and was plugged and
abandoned on July 22, 1952, as a dry hole with a total depth
of 3113'., The second well, Roberts #1 Aaron on SWSW, Sec.
14-11N-15E, was spudded on July 29, 1952 and partially
plugged for conversion to a water well on October 3, 1952.
This well was drilled to a total depth of 4395' and plugged
back to 3425'.

To my knowledge there has been no further drilling activity
in this vicinity since last fall to the present time.

Very truly yours,

E. A. CHAVEZ,
Geologist-Dist. 4
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